
Holiday Island Men’s Golf Association 
Breakfast Meeting   March 29, 2022 

 

President Jack Deaton called the meeting order. David Baker led the opening prayer. 
The Pledge of Allegiance was offered by the group. Breakfast was served. 

Guests were introduced: Fire Chief, Course Staff, and cooks and servers.  

 

The Finance Report shows a current balance of $7,427. Sponsors this year are Arvest 
Bank, CS Bank, Equity Bank, Island Airco, Bear Creek Nursery, Table Rock Storage, and 
Golf Carts of Northwest Arkansas. Four new members were introduced. 

Tournament Committee, Wally reported: Sign-up sheets will be posted and players 
must be signed in by 2 pm on Monday before play on Tuesday. Teams will be set and 
posted on the website about 4 pm on Monday. On #1 hole—the right bunker will be 
played as ground under repair to be able to drop behind the bunker. In all other 
bunkers players may lift the ball and rake the sand and replace the ball as near as 
possible to the original position. The HIMGA and HILGA Tournament will be on May 
14. There will be an 18 hole Shoot Out on May 19th beginning at 3 pm. Fun Day will be 
on July 26 with lunch. Match Play Tournament will be starting on August 19th. The 
Stroke Play Tournament will be September 15-16. Please make sure that you have 
money in your account in order to speed the check in process on days of play. 

The Memorial markers will be relocated to behind the #1 tee box. Special thanks was 
given to those who have worked on the beautification of the course with the flower 
beds. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
David Baker, Secretary 

 


